From: Bernal, Sarah

Bcc: Alberta Christy; Dwayne Shipp; Edward Murashie; Ginelle A. Hardy; Keith Carpenter; Mark McLoughlin
(mmcloughlin@santa-ana.org); Mark MclLouhglin; Pocha Pena ; Tim Rush; Vince Frazier

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT_804 N BAKER_LUTZ

Date: Thursday, July 1, 2021 12:00:04 PM

Please see the below comment regarding item no. 7 for your review and consideration.

Sarah Bernal

Phone: 714-667-2732

City of Santa Ana, Planning and Building Agency
20 Civic Center Plaza, Santa Ana, CA 92702

City Hall is closed every other Friday. Click here for dates.

&5 Please consider the environment before printing this email. Thank you

From: Tom Lutz <luterlutz@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 11:04 AM

To: Bernal, Sarah <SBernal@santa-ana.org>; Gomez, Pedro <PGomez@santa-ana.org>
Cc: jhawkinslc@gmail.com

Subject: 804 N. Baker St.

Dear Historic Resource Commissioners,

| have received the notice of public hearing for the exterior modifications, application #2021-05, located at
805 N. Baker St. and approve of the necessary repairs and additions so as to protect and maintain it's
KEY designation on the Historic Registry.

Sincerely,

Tom Lutz
Resident of Washington Square Neighborhood and WSNA City Liaison.
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